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January 24 - Council - Correspondence 

From: Bobby Dewsbury  
Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2022 4:06:48 PM 
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca> 
Subject: Proposal for outdoor rink 

Good afternoon 

With the pandemic and the closure of many things I would like to propose that we as a town 
set up an outdoor rink for our community to utilise! We have many who will benefit from this. 
I have seen other towns doing this and would love to see it in Beaverton as well as the other 
communities of Brock. 

Please bring this to council and see what we can do. 

Sincerely 
Bobby Dewsbury 

 


